
These are abbreviated minutes as provided by Pat Russell

In attendance were: Pat Collins, Trent Adams, Todd Kiger, Bob Gildea, John Jones and 
Pat Russell.”

We did have a meeting with members of the SFH and Master Boards.  We looked, 
again at the decision to ask residents to maintain the ABSAS.  Unanimously we voted to 
leave as is.

Also, looked at the possibilities of “speed bumps” on Town Park and Old Towne Dr.  
Tabled for now.

Also, presented MB with projected costs of signs to go around the pool for next spring.

Adjourned at 8:30.

Pat R.
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